
HB 237 Support Letter Draft 

Dear members of the House Homeland Security Committee, 

As a resident of the state of Ohio, I support HB 237 because it helps to bring uniformity to the 

traffic laws and equipment regulations for UTV’s. Currently, certain areas of the state allow 

UTV’s to be registered for on-road use, which causes confusion among citizens. This bill will 

allow operators to navigate roads safely and provide a clear understanding of our responsibilities.  

 

I have utilized my UTV for a number of years and for several different reasons. HB 237 would 

allow for the possibility of increased use for personal or work-related matters, while keeping in 

place the exemption for the agriculture community.  

 

I urge the committee to favorably pass HB 237 and bring it to the House floor for a vote.  

 

Sincerely,  

Frist Name Last Name 


